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n Red:                  Bridle Paths 
n Blue:           Permissive Trails 
n Yellow:                 Roads 

 
The riding paths in and around Hodgemoor 
have been developed and are maintained by 
the Hodgemoor Riding Association in 
cooperation with Forest Enterprise, Bucks 
County Council, Chiltern District Council, 
the Brett Environmental Trust and several 
bodies representing walkers and other 
users of the woods. 
 
Cyclists and riders have the right in law to 
use bridle paths. Riders who are members 
of the Hodgemoor Riding Association may 
use the permissive trails under the 
contract between our Association and the 
Forestry Commission, as may cyclists.  
Neither riders nor cyclists are allowed on 
footpaths or any other part of the wood. 
All motorised vehicles including motorbikes 
are prohibited, especially as motorbikes 
have caused sever accidents to other users 
of the woods (the most recent in March 
2011 when the motorcyclists was 
apprehended by the police). Please phone 
Amersham police on 0845 850 5505 
immediately on seeing a motorbike in the 
woods. 

Please play your part in Hodgemoor's 
future by joining the association, by 
participating in clearing parties, and by 
giving your name when asked by a forest 
ranger.  
 
Call Susie Bicknell on 01494 872447 or 
consult www.hodgemoor.org.uk for details 
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